
Funding Coordinator / Special Projects 

Report to Board 

July 9, 2019 
 

Purpose:  To keep the Board up to date on efforts and events in Funding, Special Projects, Local 
Childcare Planning Council and at the Alpine Early Learning Center. 
 
Funding and Special Projects 

 The application for 2019-2020 Youthful Offender Block Grant funding through the Alpine County 

Probation Department will be submitted by the July 19 deadline.  This is an application for funds 

to support PBIS implementation at both Diamond Valley and Bear Valley Elementary Schools.  

The program goal is to establish and maintain a positive learning environment where all 

students feel safe and able to engage in the learning process.  The objectives are to reduce 

negative behaviors and increase consistency in attendance. 
 

Alpine County Child Care Planning Council (LPC) 
 

 The next regular LPC meeting is proposed for Friday, August 16 and will be confirmed before the 

next board meeting.   

 

 The LPC is still recruiting for Consumers, Community Representatives, and Discretionary 

Appointees.    
 

Alpine Early Learning Center (AELC)  
 

 Summer program enrollment is 8 preschoolers and toddlers (3 are part time) and 6 infants. 
 

 AELC has hired a summer aide to float between the infant and preschool groups, but there have 

been some technical delays in onboarding.  The plan is to have her on duty the week after the 

maintenance closure. 

 

 AELC will be closed for summer maintenance (preventative pest control, carpet cleaning, etc) for 

the week of July 8-12.  Preschool/toddler program will resume July 15 and conclude July 31 

(returning for the 2019-20 school year on August 12).  The infant program runs continuously. 

 

 State Preschool opens for enrollment in July.  Natalie will be busy registering families for the 

upcoming year. 

 

 


